University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special
Collections

William Langer Papers
5-13-1947

Letter from Senator Langer to M. Ferne Chilson Regarding
Garrison Dam Project, May 13, 1947

William Langer
United States Senate

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

b Part of the Political History Commons, and the United States History Commons

Recommended Citation

Langer, William, "Letter from Senator Langer to M. Ferne Chilson Regarding Garrison Dam Project, May 13,
1947" (1947). William Langer Papers. 409.

https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/409

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/409
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F409&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/505?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F409&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/495?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F409&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/409?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F409&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

/QAA/’L&,L@W ‘7&"‘“’"‘”“/
COPY

Hay 13, 1947

Mrs, G, J. Chilson
Deering, North Dakota

Denr Mrs, Chilsont

I was very glad to get your recent letter
in regard to the CGarrison Dam Project.

Let me assure you that I will do everything
within my power to gee that the rights of the Indians
who will lose their homes are properly safeguarded.

The final deeision on this question has not
been reached, znd the matter is still under consider-
ation by the War Department and the Department of the
Interior,
I am keeping in close touch with the situation
and will loave no stone unturned to see that the Indians i
get justice, L
With kindest regards and best wishes, I an,

Sincerely,

Wlifs
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